
 

 

Our reference: CHD/SB* 

27th March 2020 
 
Hello Year 7 
 
What a strange week this has been. I really missed seeing you all on Monday for assembly and around 
the school. At the same time, I have been so impressed with the number of you logging into Show My 
Homework and doing the work set on there. I know that some of you have found some of the work 
quite difficult or not fully understood the instructions and that you have been in contact with your 
teachers. This is showing me how independent you are capable of being.  
 
It is important that you try and maintain a routine during this time. I am aware that loads of people 
have been doing the Joe Wicks exercises; I hope that lots of you are too. As you know there is lots of 
support available to you from school and I know that Ms Morris and Mr Arnot have created wellbeing 
packs for you and uploaded these to Show My Homework. This is a trying time for us all and the 
uncertainty of when it will end can make life really quite difficult. It is also difficult for your parents and 
carers, so be good to them and make sure you help out at home.  
 
I am really looking forward to seeing you all again and can't wait to hear about what this time has been 
like for you. Maybe you could start a diary and write a couple of lines each day about what you have 
been doing. It is something I am sure, that your children and grandchildren will be interested in 
someday. Please do not hesitate to contact me, via your school email, if you have any questions or 
concerns. 
 
Best Wishes and good health. 
 
 

C. Holland 
 
Ms C Holland 
Assistant Head of Year 7 
 

 


